
                                                                          Headteacher  Mr R Edwards MA NPQH 
    Sprowston Infant School 
    Recreation Ground Road  
    Sprowston   
    Norwich 

     NR7 8EW 
                                                    Telephone 01603 429001 

                                                                           Fax Number:- 01603 485461  
      E-mail office@sprowstoninfant.norfolk.sch.uk 
 
30th April 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Two trips have been planned for Turtles class. A trip to Wroxham 
 
A trip for Year 2 is planned for Wednesday 24th June 2015 Africa Alive, Kessingland. 
The trip is to enhance our topic work about wild animals in Africa. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £12.00 is needed towards the cost of the trip.  This is to cover 
the admission fee into Africa Alive and transport costs and Discovery Session 
workshops. 
No child will be excluded from the trip if a voluntary contribution is not made but the trip 
will be unable to go ahead unless sufficient contributions are received. 
 
All children are entitled to a free packed lunch for this trip. It is very important that you let 
us know by 5th June 2015 if you would like your child to have a school packed lunch.  
 
Please return the slip below with your contribution to your child’s teacher by 5th June 
2015.  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
____________________                     ____________________ 
Mr Palmer                                             Mrs Humphrey 
Teacher                                                Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of Child  ……………………………………………… Class ………………………….. 
 
I would/would not like my child to participate on the trip to Africa Alive. 
 
I enclose £……………… for the cost of the trip to Africa Alive. 
 
I would like my child to have a free school packed lunch 
Cheese/Ham/Tuna_________ 
 
I will provide a home packed lunch  ______ 
 
Signed   _____________________________________________Parent/Guardian 

 


